
MEMORANDUM

TO: Public Works Committee for January 31, 2001

FROM: Larry V. Chilstrom, PLS, Project Administrator

DATE: January 24, 2001

RE: ORDER IN SIDEWALK (Lots 1 & 3 of the Corral Drive Subdivision)

In order to provide a safe pedestrian route to the pedestrian crossing at the
Corner of Corral and Park Drive for the residents of the adjacent apartment
complex, the Engineering Division requests that the City Council order in sidewalk at
this location.

Please see attached mapping and ownership data.

Cc: Misc.file/lvc
Randy Nelson-Engineering Division Manager

CITY OF RAPID CITY
Engineering Division

300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD  57701-2724

Telephone:  605-394-5377; Ext. 219
FAX:  605-394-6636

E-Mail: larry.chilstrom@ci.rapid-city.sd.us
Larry V. Chilstrom

Project Administrator

PW013101-27


